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April 17, 2019	
 
Dear KSD Community,  
 
During last night’s Kentfield School Board meeting, we were thrilled that Superintendent Liz 
Schott agreed to our request to stay in her role throughout the 2019-20 school year.  
 
Over the past couple of weeks since Liz announced her intention to retire, it became 
increasingly clear that it would be near impossible to find an exceptional superintendent 
candidate that meets our high standards and criteria by June.  
 
Recognizing the importance of this hiring decision, our board felt that our District would be 
best served by having Liz continue in her role for another year while we prepare for a future, 
comprehensive superintendent search.  
 
We have many exciting initiatives on the horizon, including the conclusion of Bacich 
construction and the development of a new District strategic plan in the fall. We are so 
pleased that we will have the opportunity to continue working with Liz on these initiatives 
and others soon to unfold in the coming year.  
 
If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact our Board President, 
Heather McPhail Sridharan, at hmcphailsridharan@kentfieldschools.org. Feedback is 
always welcome.  
 
Your KSD Board of Trustees,  
 
Davina Goldwasser  
Sarah Killingsworth  
Heather McPhail Sridharan  
David Riedel  
Quoc Tran 

 


